
 

Principal’s Note #21 

1/27/25 
 

* Anthony’s and Charissa’s classes will be heading to Camp Arroyo in 

Livermore tomorrow for 4 days and 3 nights for some serious hands-

on learning. So cool to be Kohl. 

*There’s still time to sign up for Kohl's Spring Break Day Camp! Check 

out the attached flyer. 

*It’s time to submit applications for Kohl. If you know any folks that 

would be a good fit for Kohl, please pass this info on to them. (If you 

have a sibling that’s already at Kohl, you still have to submit the 

application/enroll your kindergartner.) 

Specialty School Enrollment: 

-Opened Jan 16th - closes Feb 17th. 
-Lottery will be held on Feb 20th. 

-Notification Letters will be sent out by Feb 24th. 
Here’s the link to the application-
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=C0TugV1AqUGBIRohRLQlCry3dqU-xmlLuZnYpLBY-
ShUOVZPS04wUE5YN0dHWUxWQ1hZU09INkJXWC4u 

 

*Kohl Crab Feed tickets are almost sold out!!! All that’s left are 2 

General Admission tickets and a Gold Sponsorship  

Table of 8. Better act quick if you want to partake in  

the best Crab Feed in town! 

 

Stay safe and stay sane. 
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